
               
	

 

    
     

      
       

 

 

        
       

         
        

            
         

            
          

         
      

         
           

          
           

         
        

      
      

           
       

      

Superintendent Board Report: January 27, 2020 

School Buildings: 

• End of 2nd Marking Period is January 30th. 
• Teachers are required to make positive contact with parents regarding 

any child in danger of failing and/or failing. 
• First Pre-K night is January 30th beginning at 6:00 PM. 

Athletics: 

• Varsity Wrestling – will wrestle in the WPIAL playoffs this Wed at Quaker 
Valley. Scheduled start for the event is 6pm. 

• A tentative boys’ soccer co-op with Washington and Burgettstown was 
approved pending board approval at a PIAA hearing in Mechanicsburg on 
Wed, Jan 22nd. Washington will serve as the host district. Girls will be 
permitted to play on this team. If there is enough interest Washington 
will start a girls’ team in year two. 

• Boys’ varsity basketball had their senior night and youth appreciation 
night this past Friday on January 24th. Although the boys lost it was an 
exciting atmosphere with a nice turn out. 

• Girls’ varsity basketball will have their senior night and youth 
appreciation night on Thursday Feb 6th at 730pm vs. Burgettstown. 

• Girls’ 7/8 Volleyball tryouts will be held this week. 40 girls will be trying 
out. 20 seventh graders and 20 eighth graders. 

• New Fall conferences were released by the WPIAL last week. Fort Cherry 
football will be dropping down to single A and playing in the Big Seven 
Conference with Burgettstown, Cornel, Olsh, Northgate, Rochester, 
Union and Shenango. 

• The Girls Volleyball team will stay in single A and will be playing in a new 
conference with Avella, California, West Greene, Mapletown, Jefferson 
Morgan, and Geibel. 


